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Letter stating that TR-01 is complete and filed
1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Jun 6, 2023 at 8:17 AM
To: Bernard Buster <bernardbuster@gmail.com>

Hello, Bernard.  

Please see attached letter. I will send an adequacy letter in the next week or so.  You can check our rules to see what we
require on maps.  I have already mentioned Rule 6.4.6, but the detailed requirements for your maps for your
DRMS permit are in Rule 6.2.1(2).

I also attached the rules for your convenience.

Regards,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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June 6, 2023 

 

Bernard Buster 

ELB Stone, Inc. 

2493 CR 37 E 

Lyons, CO 80540 

 

RE:      Buster Quarries - File No. M-1981-107 

 Technical Revision (TR-1), Reclamation plan update 

 

Dear Mr. Buster: 

 

Your Technical Revision application for the Buster Quarries 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 

Permit has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on June 2, 2023, and a decision date has been 

set for July 3, 2023.  I will soon be in touch with adequacy issues related to your submittal.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 720-601-2276, or by email at 

rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Robert D. Zuber 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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